
     Your Parish has local Safeguarding Representatives who are part of a team 
responsible for ensuring the safety of children, young people and vulnerable adults within the 

parish. They are dedicated to promoting safeguarding messages and keeping you informed 
about safeguarding practices and initiatives within the Diocese.

They are available to assist with any safeguarding questions, concerns,
disclosures, incidents or complaints.

They will help you find the right people for assistance and support.

STOPline receives information about suspected abuse, misconduct and serious policy breaches 
by Diocesan clergy, employees or volunteers. Information can be shared anonymously.

LOCAL
SAFEGUARDING
REPRESENTATIVE

If you wish to raise concerns anonymously, contact STOPline.

Ph 1300 304 550
e: doc@stopline.com.au
w: doc.stoplinereport.com
c/o The Stopline, Locked Bag 8, Hawthorn Vic 3122

See contact details for your local Safeguarding Representatives in the Parish Bulletin
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